
Community Corrections Partnership Advisory Board 
 

 
DATE:  October 18, 2021 
 
TO:  CCP Advisory Board 
 
FROM:  Catherine York, Management Analyst II, Community Corrections Partnership 
 
RE: STAFF REPORT ON AGENDA ITEM #2 
 
2 – Discuss and Vote on Recommended CCP Advisory Board Bylaws 
 
 
The Community Corrections Partnership (CCP) Advisory Board reviewed the draft Bylaws at the 
meeting on September 22, 2021 and voted to continue the matter until the next meeting. The 
draft Bylaws review identified areas where the words “Advisory Board” needed to be added.  
The draft CCP Advisory Board Bylaws recommended for approval today include this correction 
as well as a change in the month identified in Article VII: Chair, Section B: Election of Officers.  
 
Staff recommends a vote to approve the Bylaws to move forward with efforts to conduct 
analysis and make recommendations to the CCP regarding updates to the AB 109 Plan for 
public safety realignment investments that maximize effectiveness of criminal justice resources. 
This action may be taken by a majority vote of those present and by not less than a majority of 
the quorum. 
 
 


